

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. Senior Counsel Phone: 603-216-3635 Email: Michael Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

NHPLIC 30MAR'16PM4:21

March 30, 2016

## Via Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director N.H. Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301



Re: DE 16-277: Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, Reliability Enhancement Plan and Vegetation Management Plant Report

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, enclosed please find an original and six copies of a *Technical Statement of Heather M. Tebbetts*, with attached schedules and a clean and redlined proposed tariff page 68 (Summary of Rates effective May 1, 2016), which make minor corrections to the Company's original filing in the above matter.

We have not included a complete set of proposed revised tariff pages because there will likely be several rate and other tariff changes effective May 1, 2016, resulting from this docket and from Docket No. DE 16-346 (retail rate filing) and Docket No. DE 15-489 (electric vehicle charging stations). Liberty intends to make a single compliance filing to reflect all these changes after the Commission issues its orders.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Millian

Cc: Service List via electronic mail